
December 14, 2022 

Enchanted Springs 

Patrick Shannon 

PO Box 1275 

Willow Creek Ca, 95573 

RE: Permit Application No.13193 

Dear Applicant, 

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT 

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

CANNABIS SERVICES DIVISION 

3015 H Street Eureka CA 95501 
Fax: (707) 268-3792 Phone: (707)445-754 l 

P LN-13193-CU P APN: 524-016-005 

This letter provides an important update on your Conditional Use Permit application referenced above. 

On August 16, 2021, the County sent you an email requesting additional information in order to process 

this application and review it for conformance with the criteria necessary to obtain approval. To date, 

we have not received the requested information and therefore continue to be unable to adequately 

review the application to determine consistency with the Humboldt County Code (specifically Section 

312-3.1 of the Humboldt County Code, Required Findings for Approval of Conditional Use Permit).

This letter is to inform you that if the information requested in the aforementioned deficiency letter is 

not submitted within 30 days of the date of this letter, the referenced Conditional Use Permit will be 

denied. 

If you wish to withdraw the application, please provide your request in writing within 30 days of this 

letter. 

When you have assembled all of the requested material, submit the documents with this letter as a 

complete package to the Planning Department. Once the required information is received processing your 

application will promptly resume. If you have questions about this letter, please contact me at 

macevedo@co.humboldt.ca.us or by phone at {707) 441-2634. 

Enclosed: Deficiency Email Dated 8/16/2021 
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